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      What We Are Up To 

Thank you to everyone who attended Back to School night. 

Amy and I loved showing you the fun ways that children 

learn. It is a busy day and we know that they are tired when 

they return home to you. As always, if you have any questions 

or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

LEARNING IS FUN!  

On Friday, we began to study our five senses. We took a long 

walk through the woods with collection bags and magnifying 

glasses. We found things that were hard, soft, and bumpy. 

We also used our eyes to see different bugs, plants, and 

rocks. This week we will listen for sounds outside and smell 

some different smells. 

CONFERENCES  

Parent Conferences will be held on Thursday   

evening, October 6 from 5:30 - 8:00 and on Friday, 

October 7 from 8:00am – 1:30pm. Attached is the 

sign up sheet. Please choose two different times and 

put your child’s name in the slots. We will send out 

a master schedule the beginning of next week. 

 

 

Don’t Forget 

September 26-30 Spirit Week 

Monday – Favorite Sports Team Shirt 

Tuesday – Crazy Socks         

Wednesday – Crazy Hair and/or Hats  

Thursday – Inside Out/Wacky Day  

Friday –Blue or Green and/or FA Logo 

October 6-7 Parent Conferences 

 

October 7-10 Fall Break – 

        No School 

 

 

 

Diane Harmon                  dharmon@fredericksburgacademy.org 

Amy Muraca           amuraca@fredericksburgacademy.org 

 

Play is often talked about as if it were a relief from serious learning. But for children play is serious 

learning. Play is really the work of childhood. –Fred Rogers 

 


